
Discussion Item: 

 

For possible future Senate vote: 

 

Having assessed the plans and priorities of the USG Board of Regents in the reopening of the 

University of Georgia, and having found that these plans and priorities put vulnerable members 

of the UGA community at needless and unacceptable risk, the Faculty Senate of the Franklin 

College of Arts and Sciences hereby casts a vote of no confidence in the USG Board of Regents 

and in Chancellor Steve Wrigley.  

 

Submitted by:  

Christopher Pizzino, Senator, Department of English, Division of Humanities, Franklin College 

Anne Summers, Senator, Department of Microbiology, Division of Biological Sciences, Franklin 

College  

Leslie Gordon Simons, Senator, Department of Sociology, Division of Social Sciences, Franklin 

College  

Alisa Luxenberg, Senator, Lamar Dodd School of Art, Division of Fine Arts, Franklin College 

Michael Usher, Senator, Department of Mathematics, Division of Physical and Mathematical 

Sciences, Franklin College  


